
 

 

A Hear'elt Thank You to Euroflex Transmissions (India) Pvt Ltd 

We, at abhaya FoundaCon, are deeply grateful to Euroflex, Hyderabad, for their 
extraordinary generosity in lending CSR Fund to the tune of  ₹60,00,000/-  towards social 
service projects. 

We are humbled by the trust and confidence that the Board of Directors has reposed 
in us over the past 5 years. Their unwavering support has enabled us to make a meaningful 
difference in the lives of thousands of beneficiaries across the country. 

Their commitment to philanthropy and social responsibility is truly exemplary, and 
we applaud their efforts in standing apart from the crowd in CSR spending in South India. 
Their goodwill and generosity have inspired us to strive for excellence in our service to 
humanity. 

We are indebted to Euroflex & it's Team for this remarkable contribuCon. Thanking 
once again for their kindness, trust, and support. 

With ❤ & Life for the Country  

Balachandra 


